
From: Meadows, James L 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bee: 

3/17/2010 5:50:10 PM 
Gupta, Aloke (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted 

Redacted 
Dietz, Sidney 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Subject: FW: Draft of SmartMeter Memo Account for Sharing with Energy Division 
Aloke (to vourlRedab account and cpuc): 
We would like your comments on the following advice letters regarding how PG&E will capture the costs 
associated with the assessment consultant. We obviously need to get something filed before the 
consultant is actually engaged. Please let me know if you would like to discuss. I know these advice 
letters don't normally go to the Energy Division, but this is a special case. 

Jim 

From: Frank, Steven (Law) 

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2010 6:11 PM 

To: Meadows, James L 

Cc: |Redacted |Elaine; Nwamu, Chonda (Law); Dietz, Sidney 

Subject: Draft of SmartMeter Memo Account for Sharing with Energy Division 

Jim: 

Here are drafts of an advice letter, with accompanying tariff language, for the proposed memorandum 
account for the Commission's SmartMeter consultant costs. 

As we discussed, please share these drafts with the Energy Division and seek their comments on the 
approach. We do not have a specific deadline for filing, but I think anytime in the next week or so would 
be appropriate to keep this moving. 

Please let me know if you or the Energy Division has any questions. 

Thanks Jim. 

SF 
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